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Who are we?
We are a specialist mental health team who provide support 
around mental health medication to people in the community.

What do we offer? 
• Support with medication reviews on mental health medicines

• Support with mental health related medication queries

• Reviewing medicines after discharge from specialist mental health
wards with GPs

• Contacting individuals prescribed certain mental health medication
which is identified for needing a review

How can I be referred to this service?
You must be a Calderdale resident receiving care under the NHS, aged 
over 18, and agree to receiving input from the mental health pharmacy 
team. You can ask your GP or any other professional who is supporting 
you to make a referral for you. 

Where can I find more information about 
my mental health medication?
You can find more information by visiting

https://www.choiceandmedication.org/swyp/

or by scanning the QR code.

Information is provided in different languages and in Easy Read format.




